Premier Schoolwear Ltd

Dear Parent / Guardian

	First of all many thanks to all our customers for their patience and understanding, especially during this unprecedented year.
	As from Friday 23rd October our Dagenham & Romford stores are closing with the business now becoming online only.
	We understand that this will cause some difficulties to some, but we feel this is the way forward, with a massive 70% of our business already coming from online.
	Our couriers, DPD, have negotiated a better charge for customers which we subsidise already, the new delivery charge is £3.95 which may drop again depending on the number of parcels we send.
	There will also be at checkout a click and collect at school, this will be free, so your order will be sent to school for you to collect. This will only be available to participating schools, which we feel will be most of them.
	Sales info number     01708 377699 
	Sales email                  sales@premierschoolwear.co.uk,
	Info for returns and exchanges will be enclosed with all orders

Kind Regards
Premier Schoolwear
